
INVITATION TO BID
Brentwood Public Schools

BID #21-02
McGrath Elementary Building Package

Notice is hereby given that the Brentwood School District will receive sealed bids clearly marked 
“Bid #21-02 McGrath Elementary Building Package” on or before 2:00 P.M. CDT, Tuesday, 
June 29 to Brentwood School District, Attn: Dr. Brian Lane, 1201 Hanley Industrial Court, 
Brentwood, MO 63144. There will be a public opening of the bids immediately following at the 
Brentwood School District conference room.  Documents will be available June 2nd by logging into 
Drexel Technologies Plan Room and searching McGrath Elementary:

https://planroom.drexeltech.com/

There will be one (1) bid package associated with this bid. Please reference the detailed scope of 
work narrative provided in the bid documents.

Prospective contractors are highly encouraged to attend the pre-bid meeting that will be held on 
Thursday, June 10, 2021 at 2:00pm CDT at the McGrath Elementary Site, 2350 St. Clair Ave, St. 
Louis, MO 63144.  In the event of inclement weather, an alternative location may be provided.
 
The School District reserves the right to reject any and all submittals, or to advertise for new 
submittals if deemed necessary.

https://planroom.drexeltech.com/

